
 

Revised Entrance Policy 
Effective 12:00 a.m. on March 21, 2020 

 
The health and safety of our patients, visitors, employees, and our communities remain a top priority at 
NewYork-Presbyterian. In response to the evolving COVID-19 outbreak and in line with our revised 
General Visitation Guidelines, we are keeping select entrances open at each Hospital throughout the 
enterprise. All other entrances will be closed and inaccessible to patients, visitors, and staff.    
 
The following entrances will remain open for patients, visitors, and employees:  
 

Campus  Entrance  

New York-Presbyterian Allen Hospital  Main Entry 

  ED Entry 

NewYork-Presbyterian Brooklyn Methodist Hospital Miner Pavilion Entry 

NewYork-Presbyterian Morgan Stanley Children's Hospital Main Entry 

NewYork-Presbyterian/Columbia University Irving Medical Center  Adult ED Broadway Entry 

  Herbert Irving Entry 

  Milstein Main Entry 

 Eye Institute 

Gracie Square Hospital Main Lobby 

NewYork-Presbyterian Hudson Valley Hospital ED Entry 

  Main Entry 

NewYork-Presbyterian Lawrence Hospital ED Entry 

  Main Entry 

NewYork-Presbyterian Lower Manhattan Hospital Gold Street Entry 

NewYork-Presbyterian Queens ED Entry 

  Main Lobby 

NewYork-Presbyterian/Weill Cornell Medical Center Main (Kalikow) Lobby 

  ED Entry 

 505 E. 70th St. (Dialysis/CIMA) 

  DHK 

NewYork-Presbyterian Westchester Division  Main Entry 

 

 
For More Information on COVID-19, Visit the CDC website at www.cdc.gov or the  

NewYork-Presbyterian website at nyp.org. 




